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BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING:   22 May 2006 
 
IMMIGRATION AND MULTICULTURAL AFFAIRS PORTFOLIO 
 
(24) Output 1.1:   Migration and Temporary Entry 
 
 
Senator Carr (L&C 34) asked: 
 
In relation to Hanssen Pty Ltd, did you seek advice from the Department of Employment and 
Workplace Relations on the matter of the ratio of apprentices to tradespeople? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department did not seek advice from the Department of Employment Workplace 
Relations regarding the ratio of apprentices to tradespeople.   

 
 




